## Town of Loudon Planning and Zoning Board Office

55 South Village Rd. Suite 4 Loudon, NH 03307

Phone: 603-798-4540 Fax: 603-798-4540

Email: planning-zoning@loudonnh.org

## Dear Applicant / Abutter:

Per NH RSA 676:7, you are hereby notified that New Hampshire Motor Speedway has requested an additional Extension of the Variance approved September 28, 2017, as application #Z17-6 and extended March 28, 2019 as application #Z19-1 to allow for Overnight camping and tenting in conjunction with a recreational three (3) day concert as found in Section 502.3 B, C, and D, Section 503.3, and Section 701.4(8) of the Loudon Zoning Ordinance. Shown as Tax Map 61 Lots 6 & 9, Map 52 Lot 15, and Map 51 Lot 18. The Zoning Board of Adjustment is scheduled to review this request on Thursday, August 26, 2021, at 7:00 PM at the Loudon Town Offices, 55 South Village Rd.

As the applicant or an abutter to this property for which the noted application has been filed, you may attend the meeting in person or by counsel and provide testimony regarding the application. If you or counsel cannot attend in person, you are encouraged to provide written testimony to the Zoning Board.

Copies of the application can be viewed at the Zoning Board office by appointment. Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Loudon Planning and Zoning office at the above phone number or address.

Sincerely,

Kelly Pedersen Administrative Assistant Loudon Zoning Board of Adjustment

NOTE: RSA 676:7 requires that certified mail notice be given to applicants and all abutters and published five (5) days before scheduled hearing. If the Zoning Board of Adjustment, at a public hearing, continues public testimony on this application to a future date, time, and location, no further notice will be provided.